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October 6, 1958

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
2818 South Cherokee
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your report on the reception of KAKI
October 2nd, at 2:45 A. M.

This is to verify your reception of our station formerly
KTSA and now 24 hours a day.

We hope you will be listening to us again and appreciate
hearing from you at any time.

Sincerely,

B ERE

-

Jack Fiedler
General Manager
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